
 

CPO Announcement 

State of Oklahoma 
Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

DATE: Feb. 7, 2024 

FROM: OMES Central Purchasing 

SUBJECT: FY 2023 Cost Savings Report 

CONTACT: Amanda Otis, Esq., state purchasing director, amanda.otis@omes.ok.gov 

PURPOSE: For use by state agencies and other governmental entities, the FY 2023 Cost Savings Report 
has been released for publication. 

Pursuant to 74 O.S. § 85.5.M., OMES Central Purchasing has released the FY 2023 Cost Savings Report 
documenting the savings realized by each agency through the application of best spend practices 
including the collection and tracking of spend data, strategic sourcing programs and implementation of 
managed statewide contracts. The report also includes information provided by the agencies in response 
to agency declared emergencies. 

The report is submitted to the governor, speaker of the House of Representatives and president pro 
tempore of the Senate as well as posted on the OMES website. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to amanda.otis@omes.ok.gov. 

Thank you,  

Amanda Otis 
State Purchasing Director 
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